
 

 

 

                The future of our past is ever present 
 

      I hope you are enjoying the wonderful display Roger Henke has  
assembled in the Welcome Center for your learning experience.  
St. Paul has a marvelous history. All our Pastors can be compared  
to the glue that holds our church together.  
      September is the time of year the leaves prepare for their final  
curtain call for a while by showing entertaining us with brilliant shades  
of orange, red and yellow. They are sad to leave their tree and the  
friends they have made, but they know next year will be bigger and  
better. 
      Roger and I aren't ready for our final curtain call, but we are  
ready to continue organizing and cataloguing the history of St. Paul.  
      Please let us know if we can help you rediscover your church, 
 it's members or staff. 

 
With Glory to God,      

Jo Ann Elmore, Archivist 
    
  
 
 


